
  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th October 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The recent floods in Pakistan have affected millions of lives. Some of the areas such as Baluchistan, Sindh and parts of 
Khyber-Pakhtunkhwa were the worst affected provinces. The devastating floods have resulted in millions of people 
without shelter, and many more have lost their lives. Roads, homes, crops, and livestock have all been washed away. 
The continuity of rainfall hasn't ceased yet which could raise further concerns. To support the affected people, Prince 
Albert School would like to support by raising funds for those who are in urgent need of humanitarian assistance. 
 
From Monday 10th October, members of staff will be out on the playground every morning before and after school 
collecting donations. We will be collecting donations until 14th October. We would greatly appreciate any cash 
donations you can afford to help support all those who have been affected. However much you can spare would be 
very much appreciated and will make a huge difference in the lives of millions whose lives have been upended.  
 
If you have any questions, or need further information, please come, and speak to a senior member of staff or email 
school at enquiry@princealbert.bham.sch.uk.  
 
On behalf of the students, parents, and staff, thank you for your consideration. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Ms Evans 

Pastoral Lead 
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